UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF SPECIAL EDUCATION AND REHABILITATIVE SERVICES

JUL 15 1997

Honor abl e Robert C. (Hobby) Scott
House of Representatives
Washi ngt on, DC 20515- 4603

Dear Congres Scot t

This is in response to your letter dated June 6, 1997, in which,
you transmt a copy of a Congressional Research Service (CRS)
menor andum dated May 30, 1997 that responds to a nmenorandum from
the Virginia School Boards Association regarding the discipline
provisions in HR 5 and S. 717. You request that consideration
be given to addressing the issues discussed in the CRS nenorandum
as the Departnent devel ops regul ations to inplenment the
Individuals with Disabilities Education Act Arendnents of 1997

(1 DEA Amendnents of 1997).

Based on our review of the CRS nenprandum we would like to | et
you know that in our view, the interpretations contained in it
are reasonable. Let me assure you that consideration will be
given to clarifying the i ssues addressed in the CRS nenorandum as
we devel op regul ations to inplenment the discipline provisions of
t he | DEA Arendnents of 1997.

We appreciate your continued interest in the education of
students with disabilities and | ook forward to working with you
and your staff on these issues. |If we can be of further

assi stance, please let nme know.

L, Si ncerely,

Meragpo—

dith E. Heumann
Assi stant Secretary

400 MARYLAND AVE.. S. W. WASHINGTON. D.C. 20202

Our mission is to ensure equal access to education and to promote educational excellence throughout the Nation.
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